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State of Alaska 
Department of Environmental Conservation 

Village Safe Water Program 
555 Cordova Street 

Anchorage, AK 99501 
April.akers@alaska.gov  

 
March 21, 2024 
 
To: Vendor List 
 
Re: Amendment 4 
 RFP 24-VSW-KCC-015 
 Coffman Cove Luck Point Project 
 RFP Due Date: March 28, 2024 @ 2:00 PM AST 
 
The following are vendor questions and the department’s response: 
 

1. Vendor: Can the survey drawings included in the PER report be used for the project or does the 
survey need to be included in our proposal? I see survey drawings in the list of submittal sheets. 
 
Department: Survey drawings included in the Luck Point Sewer Study PER ( February 2018) may be 
used if the bidder considers them sufficient to meet the needs of this project.  
 

2. Vendor: Is a geotechnical investigation required and need to be included? In looking through the 
documents, I would assume the septic tanks would be replaced in the same spot as I would not 
anticipate that being required but geotechnical sheets are in the list of submittal sheets. 
 
Department: A geotechnical investigation is not required.  
 

April Akers 
 
 
Procurement Specialist 
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